
 
Email: asbsa@allsaintsbenhilton.org.uk 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

ASBSA will be holding a second-hand uniform sale on: 

20th May 2021 at 2:30 - 4:00pm 

 

If you have any good quality unwanted or outgrown 

school uniform that you would like to donate please 

drop it off at the dedicated collection point in the 

school office no later than Friday 14 May 2021  

Thank you,   

ASBSA Team 
 


